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Award Winners 
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Annabelle W, Year 1- Oscar G, Year 2- Alexander H, Year 3- Freddie W, 
Year 4- Oliver D, Year 5 – Oneil M, Year 6- Jaiden R 

Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Lilly T (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 
Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’ are invited to our assembly on  

Friday, 8th March at 9.00am.  

World Book Day 

To celebrate World Book Day on Thursday, 7th March the children can come dressed as their 
favourite book character or in PJs.  They can also bring a book from home to enjoy and share 

with their class. 

Red Nose Day 
We are having a ‘Wear-it-Red’ Day on Friday, 15th March for a £1 donation for Comic Relief.  There 

will be a prize for the most imaginatively dressed in each class.   
We are also selling noses, which are £1.25 each.  

Parents Evening 
Parents Evening is Wednesday, 13th March 3.30-7.00pm for a 5 minute appointment to talk about your 
child’s work & targets. Appointments can be booked online on SCOPay www.scopay.com.  If you 
haven’t already signed up for this, contact Mrs Walters and she will give you a registration code and 
you will be able to see available times and book your appointment. If you don’t have access to a 
computer you can contact the office and they will book for you. 

Easter Bingo 
We are having a non-uniform day on Friday, 22nd March for our Easter Bingo. We 

would be grateful of donations of Easter Eggs.  Thank you. 
Easter Bingo is Wednesday, 27th March 5.30-7.30pm. Refreshments will be on sale. Entrance 

is by ticket only and can be purchased for 50p per adult.  Tickets will be on sale from 
Wednesday, 13th March and please make sure you bring your ticket with you on the night. 

Morning Preparation  
We would like to ask parents/carers to ensure that their children arrive at school in the morning with 

everything they need for the day. Where possible encourage your child to be more independent such 
as remembering to bring into school all required items eg, lunch box, school bags PE kits, swimming 

kits, ukuleles etc. Children can become anxious waiting for these items to arrive. 

Home School Value 
Our focus for this half term is Service.  We are sending home a sheet with stories & activities for you 

to work through with your child to compliment the work we are doing in school with them. 

Dodgeball Competition 
PLEASE NOTE: We have had to withdraw from the competition due to take place on Monday, 

4th March. 

Trainers 
Trainers should not be worn to school.  The school uniform policy states that black shoes should be 

worn.  If your child has been wearing trainers please arrange to purchase flat black shoes. 

 
 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Service’ 
“There is more happiness in giving than receiving” Acts 20, Verse 35 



 

 

 
 
 
 

Date Event Details 
13.3.19 Parents Evening 3.30-7.00pm 

15.3.19 Red Nose Day Non-Uniform for £1 donation 

22.3.19 Non-Uniform  Easter Eggs for Bingo 

26.3.19 Y5 Assembly 9.15am 

27.3.19 Easter Bingo 5.30-7.30pm 

28.3.19 Easter Lunch £2.20 

3.4.19 KS1 Disco 3.15-5.15pm 

4.4.19 KS2 Disco 3.15-5.30pm 

4.4.19 Easter Service in Church at 11am Y4 will lead  

5.4.19 Non-uniform £1 donation 
Finish for Easter 

 
3.15pm 

23.4.19 School Re-opens 8.50am (8am for Breakfast Club) 

Y5 Bikeability 
Bikeability is Monday, 11th and Tuesday, 12th March.  Bikes must be fully maintained and in 
roadworthy condition.  There is some safety check guidance on the letter sent home or you 

can go to Halfords who will check bikes for free. You will need to register at 
bikeability.org.uk/participants-hub.  Contact school if you need any further help or advice.  

 

. Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  

 

The averages: Week 1 – 87.5% 
 

The winning class is Year 5 with 96.4% of children making The Magic 97. 
 

Lunchtime Award  
Lewis-Evan O, Y1 

George O, Y1 
Ruby C, Y6 

15th Moor Road Rainbows and Brownies 
15th Moor Road Girlguiding meet at Buttermere Community House on a Thursday night at 

5.30-6.30pm for Rainbows aged 5-7 or 6.30-7.30pm for Brownies aged 7-10. 
You can register your interest on www.girlguiding.org.uk under Information for Parents 

and then Register Your Daughter. Someone will then get in touch with you about starting 
etc. 

 

Clubs for Spring 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y5/6 Football  
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y2/3 Multiskills, KS2 Choir Club (lunchtime),  

Wednesday – Homework, KS2 Handball, Y4 Coding  
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y4/5/6 Volleyball  

Friday – Homework 
 

Swimming 
Swimming for Y4/Y5 is changing to a Tuesday at 2pm.  They will set 
off at 1.30pm, swim between 2-3pm and will arrive back at school for 

3.30pm.  Please note the later pick up. 

NSPCC: The NSPCC has partnered with O2 to provide an online safety helpline for parents 
and carers to answer questions and address concerns about a child’s online safety: 0808 
800 5000.  They also provide the Childline helpline for children where they can talk to 
someone for advice and support at any time by contacting 0800 1111 or chatting to a 
counsellor online at www.childline.org.uk 


